
Update RE: Changes to the New Jersey Unemployment Compensation Requirements

You previously received a compliance alert regarding New Jersey’s new unemployment 
compensation filing requirements that were scheduled to take effect on July 31, 2023. 
The State of New Jersey has provided an update informing employers that it is delaying 
enforcement of the law while the state continues to implement changes to the law. 
Employers can continue their current practices until enforcement begins. As of the time of 
this alert, New Jersey will likely not enforce the new requirements until at least the end of 
the year. We will keep you informed as we have more information. 
 
If you missed the previous compliance alert, please click here. 
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